Dear Colleagues,

Greetings from sunny Cyprus!

European University Cyprus (EUC) cordially invites guest lecturers from partner universities to its 3rd Erasmus+ International Teaching Mobility Week which will take place from 9th to 13th March 2020.

The purpose of the week is to provide an excellent international learning environment and promote networking opportunities among guest lecturers, EUC faculty and students. The week will be enriched with social and cultural activities that will give the participants a taste of Cypriot history and culture.

Guest lecturers are invited to prepare lectures sessions and/or workshops, based on their academic interests, to our Bachelor's degree students.

- Guest lecturers will be asked to deliver 8 teaching hours in total, in order to be compatible with the requirements of the Teaching mobility strand within the Erasmus+ Program. They are also invited to propose their own themes for their lectures.
- The Erasmus Academic Coordinators of our Schools are available to discuss course content issues upon request:

School	Coordinators	Email
Humanities, Social & Education Sciences	Dr. Constadina Charalambous	Co.charalambous@euc.ac.cy
Business Administration	Dr. Cathrin Lazarou	C.Lazarou@euc.ac.cy
Law	Dr. Thalia Prastitou	T.Prastitou@euc.ac.cy
Medicine	Dr. Constantinos Tsoutis	C.tsioutis@euc.ac.cy
Sciences	Dr. Antonia Sophocleous	A.Sophocleous@euc.ac.cy

Besides teaching sessions, lecturers will be asked to deliver a presentation (5-7 minutes) introducing their university to our students with university's profile and inform about student exchange opportunities within the Erasmus+ Program.

The number of participants will be limited to 20 and no more than two applicants will be accepted per institution.

Participants may apply for an Erasmus+ Teaching Mobility Grant at their home institutions. There is no registration/participation fee.

The deadline to apply for the **3rd Erasmus+ International Teaching Mobility Week** is **December 10th , 2019**. The application form is available online at https://forms.gle/bSL114arZ2qKSG9j6. Applicants will be notified by **January 10th, 2020**.

Please address any enquiries to erasmus@euc.ac.cy.

We look forward to welcoming you at EUC.

Best Regards

Efi Michael

Erasmus+ Officer

Key Action 1

Vice Rector's Office, Research & External Affairs

[t] ++357 22713010 [f] ++357 22713237

[e] <u>e.michael@euc.ac.cy</u> [w] <u>www.euc.ac.cy</u>